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Class Attendance week ending 30/01/22 (rounded up)

Dosbarth Crib Goch 87.0 School Target: 94.3%
Dosbarth Eryri 85.6
Dosbarth Y Garn 92.4
Dosbarth Pen-y-Fan 91.6
Dosbarth Pen-y-Fal 86.5

Dosbarth Moel Hebog 90.5
Dosbarth Cadair Idris 91.1
Whole school attendance: 89.2%

Congratulations to Y Garn,
5 minutes extra play for you all!

Star of the Week seren yr Wythnos
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Headteacher Blog

We have been informed by the Welsh Government that all schools will remain at the high
risk level until after half term. As you are aware we have had many positive cases this week
but numbers have not risen at the end of the week, so that is great news. We will be

amending our risk assessments in line with this advice and will update you on any changes
before half term.

Home reading books - We have just ordered even more of a selection of home reading
books for our children who have just moved onto early readers. This has been made



possible thanks to the £371 raised by you all if you purchased a raffle ticket for the table top
sale at Christmas. Watch this space for further fundraising events at Easter.

World Book day - Storyville Books have arranged for the author, Claire Fayers to visit us on
Thursday 3rd March. All junior classes are currently enjoying her latest book, Welsh Fairy
Tales Myths and Legends. | have included her other novels as our recommended reads for
this week.

Collective worship - Alun visited us this week and shared the story of Saul with Pen-y-Fan
and pen-y-Fal. He will return next week to see Moel Hebog and Cadair Idris. We also look
forward to seeing Trish return to work with individual classes over the next few weeks.
Visits to Temple Baptist Church - Pen-y-Fal will be visiting on February 15th to participate in
a world book day event. Moel Hebog and Cadair Idris will visit on the 7th to participate in an
event called Easter Cracked. There is no charge for these visits, school will cover the cost of
the transport.

Astro Cymru - has worked with the children in Y5 and 6, where pupils were exposed to
space science through fun, highly engaging experiments and activities. They have also spent
time with all the teachers as part of their continued professional development. Look out for
a fantastic week of events later this year called STEAM week.

Christmas Enterprise - All classes created an item that was sold to families and friends
during the Christmas term. The winning class this year was Crib Goch who made £165 profit
which equated to £5 per pupil! Llongyfarchiadau pawb, a diolch yn fawr i chi.
Congratulations and thank you very much to you all. Each class will use their enterprise
profit for items they require for their classroom, chosen by the children.

Attendance Hero - Each term we award a hero award for the best attendance. Cadair Idris
won for the Autumn Term. They have chosen to purchase a variety of activities to use during
wet play times and golden time.

Diolch yn fawr, Mrs Buckle

Dates for your aliar'y

Mon 7th Feb - Rhyme Time begins inh Crib Goch
Tues 8th Feb - safer Internet Day

HThurs I0th Feb - Colorfoto to take individual photographs ofF all childrentt
Tues 5+h Feb - Pen—y—FaI visit to Temple Bap+i«;+ Church
Mon Feb 21 - Fri Feb 25 - Half Term Extreme Keaaling challenge

Tueeday lst March - Eisteddfod

Thursday 3rd March - World Book Day - children to dress as their favourite
book character

Thurs I0th March - Governing Boaly meeting

Mon 14th March - Wellbeina week Ejains
Thurs 7th April - Moel Hebog and air Idris visit Temple Baptist



